JAN 1 4 1957

Dear Joe:

Many thanks for your telegram of
birthday greetings. As always, you seem to have
my day in mind and it is a wonderful feeling to be
remembered by old friends. i

With my warmest regards and the hope
that you and the family will enjoy the happiest of
New Years,

Faithfully yours,

Mr. Joseph D. Abbate

The Barber Shop

The Concourse - The Pentagon
Washington, D. C.
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